
Committee Report     

Dealt with on June 18, 2018 | Executive Committee Report 3  
1 of 1 
 

 

Executive Committee Report 
 
LRT Network Expansion Progress Update 
 

THIS ITEM WAS REFERRED TO CITY COUNCIL WITHOUT A 
COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 

Administration Recommendation 

That a non-statutory public hearing be held at the November 6, 2018, City 
Council meeting, at 9:30 a.m., to hear from speakers on the Capital Line 
(Century Park to Allard/Desrocher) and Metro Line (Blatchford to Campbell 
Road) proposed Concept Plans and Crossing Assessments. 

History 

At the June 18, 2018, Executive Committee meeting, the June 18, 2018, 
Integrated Infrastructure Services report CR_5870 was considered and the 
Committee heard from G. Kosowan. The June 18, 2018, Integrated 
Infrastructure Services report CR_5870 was referred to City Council without a 
Committee recommendation. 

Attachment 

June 18, 2018, Integrated Infrastructure Services report CR_5870 
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